
Scarborough Community Council - Tues. May 13, 2014

Agenda Item SC32.21

Attention: Yvonne Davies

On behalf of Stand Up Bridletowne and, further to our participation in the Finch Warden Revitalization Study,
we would like it to be know that our group supports the Community Hub project and any changesnecessary to
the zoning bylawsto enable thisproject to move forward.

The project having been identified asa needed component to the area during the Finch Warden Revitalization
Study process.

If the need arises, the undersigned will be on hand to speak to thismatter.

Regards, Patricia Sinclair
Founding Member - Stand Up Bridletowne

911-2350 Bridletowne Circle
Scarborough, ON M1W3E6
416-498-8199

From: Patricia Sinclair <patricia.sinclair081@sympatico.ca>
To: "scc@toronto.ca" <scc@toronto.ca>
Date: 05/12/2014 11:21 AM
Subject: Tues. May 13, 2014
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